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September 20, 1940 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, Publisher 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
400 West Seventh Street 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Amon: 

I want to thank you again for you:r 
invitation to Shady Oaks yesterday after­
noon. It was a grand part,- and I thoroU&hl;r 
enjoyed it, and I was veey happy to be one 
of your guests. 

~est personal regards. 

Sincerel 


